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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2244-A 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Meg Bushman-Reinhold  
Reviewed by:  Steve Bender, John Borden 
Date:  2/15/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Permits Oregon Film and Video Office to deduct from labor rebate amounts spent on workforce 
development and educational efforts for qualifying film production. Extends sunset for Greenlight Oregon 
Labor Rebate Fund from January 1, 2018, to January 1, 2024. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Revenue(DOR), Business Development Department (Business Oregon) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


